The Grad Class of 2025 starting their final year at The Rock and The Class of 2030, just starting their road to
graduation. My annual selfie before the official yearbook photo.



The annual principal selfie before this year’s staff group photo. We are all looking forward to meeting you at
the Meet the Teacher Open House next Thursday, September 11 starting at 5:00pm.

A fantastic Welcome to The Rock BBQ lunch for our new Ravens - The Class of 2030 brought to you by Mr.
Baker, Mr. Thomson, Mr. Kolkea and the Gr. 10 mentors.












